
 

Report No. 7/2013 refers to:  

Conclusion of a significant agreement with Bogdan Jaoski High School in Warsaw  

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. (“Contractor”) informs that on February 1, 2013 
entered into the agreement with Bogdan Janski High School in Warsaw (“Employer”).  
 
A subject matter of this Agreement is to deliver and implement the SIMPL.RP system-based 
solution. The total amount of the agreement is PLN 981 000.00 net i.e. PLN 1 206 630.00 
gross.  

   

The Agreement was recognized as important because its value exceeds 10% of the SIMPLE 
S.A. equity. 

 


